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The June Meeting will meet at the CAP Bldg.  There will be a short business session then we 
will adjourn to go to The Progressive Aerodyne building in Tavares.  Progressive Aerodyne 
builds the popular SeaRey Aircraft.  They are having an open house with free Bar-B-Que . 
 We have a group reservation for the chapter, you do not need to make an individual one.

Progressive Aerodyne, Inc. - 3801 State Road 19 Tavares, Florida 32778

The Meeting is at 9:00 Am  26th   of June 2010   Hope to see everyone there.

At the April meeting we visted Earl Johns hangar to see his project.  He indicated that he 
would like to sell his aircraft, the TM-5.  If you or anyone you know is interested, you can 
contact Earl at 352-343-4564.  He is offering a finders fee if you can find a buyer.
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The Chapter is looking for a 15, 16 or 17 yr old, who is interested in learning to fly.  This for our Young Eagles project.
The chapter wants to give this youngster a young eagles flight, sign them up for the free sporty's ground school and on successful 
completion. Pay for 1 hour of dual instruction.  If any member knows of a deserving youngster please submit their 
name to us for consideration.              

If you know or come across any interestin websites, Articles or photos you would like to share.  Please forward them to
jdcornelus@live.com  Thanks

                                               You Might be a Redneck Pilot if:
Your cross country flight plan uses flea markets as check points.

You think sectional charts should show trailer parks. 
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Al & Laura Setting up the presentation

Flt line observers
Al's LongEze

mailto:jdcornelus@live.com


                             Airline Chatter

"TWA 2341, for noise abatement turn right 45
 Degrees." "Center, we are at 35,000 feet. How much
noise can we make up here?" "Sir, have you ever
heard the noise a 747 makes when it hits a 727?" 

 FUN Places to Fly
Lake Wales, FL 

This is a Bed Breakfast that also serves lunch and dinner. It is a historical marker location with a 
very good grass strip. Oh, did I mention that the food is 5 star they have their own soup cannery. 
One of the more unique places in 
Florida. 
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Advisor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the fourth Saturday of each month.

Illustration 1: Co-Pilot all buckled up and ready to goAl rarin to go

http://www.funplacestofly.com/funflydetails.asp?id=935

